
Cover Letter 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I’m excited to apply for Elahé Omidyar Mir-Djalali Postdoctoral 

Fellowship in Iranian Studies for 2025-2026. My project is under title: “A 

study on Persian manuscripts on the life of Holy Prophet PBUH in the 

subcontinent”. 

Hope you will consider my research proposal for upcoming Postdoctoral 

Fellowship. 

Looking forward for your kind reply 

 

Dr.Shagufta Yaseen Abbasi 

Assistant Professor 

Persian Department, NUML, Islamabad 

syaseen@numl.edu.pk 
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